Wayne County
Children Services

WEAR BLUE
FOR CHILD
ABUSE
PREVENTION

April 12, 2023!

#OhioWearsBlue

TAKE A PHOTO OF YOURSELF AND |
YOUR FAMILY, COWORKERS, "
FRIENDS, NEIGHBORS, FELLOW S
STUDENTS AND OTHERS
WEARING BLUE.

SHARE THE PHOTO ON
FACEBOOK AND TAG
@WAYNECOUNTYCHILDRENSERVICES
OR @OHIOWEARSBLUE




